
 September 2012: agreement with Secretary of State to retain receipt following the 
sale of council houses through the RTB 

 Supported by the Councils ongoing/existing policy to buy former council housing 
stock 

 2017 HGB approvals to increase spend thresholds to £125k per property  2020 
HGB approvals to increase spend thresholds to £150k per property   


